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To: Hossein Ghaffari, President and CEO, Bushehr NPP 

Copy: Rasul Mahmudi, Head of BNPP Management Office, Manager of managing director office, 

Bushehr NPP 

From: Vasily Aksenov, WANO MC Director 

Subject:  WANO MC Interface Officers’ (WIO) and Communications Staff Meeting  

Dear Mr Ghaffari, 
  

This is to inform you that WANO MC Interface Officers’ (WIO) and Communications Staff Meeting is 
planned for the period from 26 to 27 February 2018 in the meeting hall of Milan Hotel (Moscow).  

The meeting topic is “Let us develop communications together”. 
The following issues are planned for discussion during the meeting: 

 Internal and external information exchange, 

 Establishing horizontal connections, 

 Information support for power units under construction and under decommissioning, 

 Leaders in “critical information” situations, development of leadership capabilities in 
response to external challenges. 

Please send a designated communications person and WANO MC Interface Officer (or his 
representative) – i.e. two persons from your organization for participation in the WANO MC 
Interface Officers’ (WIO) and Communications Staff Meeting, and send their filled-out registration 
forms by e-mail to the address zavialov@wanomc.ru. 
I hope that the issues reviewed during the meeting will be useful and interesting for all participants. 
If you have any suggestions on the topics that need to be discussed at the meeting, please inform us 
in advance. 
Accommodation of participants during the meeting (arrival on 25 February 2019, departure on 28 
February 2019) will be paid by WANO MC.  
Travel expenses of participants to Moscow and per diem allowance shall be paid by sending 
organizations. 

Sincerely, hoping for further cooperation, 

 

WANO MC Director  Vasily Aksenov 
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